
The University of St. Thomas is offering pro-bono mental health counseling

services to teachers during this difficult time. The sessions will be provided

through a HIPAA-compliant tele-mental health video conferencing platform.

All sessions will be conducted by CMHC counselors-in-training and supervised

by the Clinic Director and Coordinator. 

Let us help you like you have helped so many!

Get in touch to book your appointment  713-525-3879

Healing Our Heroes Initiative


